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10/11/2021  17:35:452021/4005/P INT Laurence and 

Diana Middleweek

As the owners/occupiers of one of the other flats in the building we were supportive of the application as 

originally submitted. However, it has been modified by the addition of a wall behind the proposed extension to 

link up with the wall at the back of the flat roof. This would create a strange internal box in front of the stairwell 

window, which would materially impact on the light entering the common parts and could be a hazard as it 

would preclude the use of the window as an escape route in case of fire.

We cannot therefore support this modification, and believe that Mr Easterbrook, now that he fully appreciates 

its implications, is of the same mind.

We therefore reiterate our agreement to, and support of, the application as originally submitted and trust that it 

will be granted accordingly.
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